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TO  : MA. ANTOINETTE ARISTOZA 
  Service Chief, Legislative Bills and Index Service 
 
SUBJECT : WITHDRAWAL OF SENATE BILL NO. 1779 
 
DATE  : 24 August 2020 

 

Dear Dir. Aristoza,  
 
We would like to withdraw Senate Bill No. 1779 titled “An Act Reapportioning the 
Province of Bulacan Into Seven Regular Districts.” which was filed August 19, 2020 
 

Thank you.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
JO ANNE HABER 
Acting Chief of Staff 

Aug 24 2020
2:20 p.m.
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